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13.05.2022 Thank you

Dear Mrs Ebdon

On behalf of everyone at Anna Freud Centre I would like to thank everyone at St
Thomas More Catholic Primary School wholeheartedly for their thoughtful donation
of £405. I have also attached a receipt for your records.

We are delighted that your school decided to donate to the Centre. It is very thoughtful
of you and we are very grateful for the school’s support, especially at a time when more
and more children and young people need our services than ever. This generous
donation will be vital in helping us to transform the lives of children, young people and
families, ensuring that they receive the support they need and deserve.

Once again, we are extremely grateful for your commitment to children and young
people’s wellbeing.

Yours sincerely

y -

Jessica Brennan

Philanthropy Officer



